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Gabbard, Lacey A

From: Harper, Kari L <kari.harper@jefferson.kyschools.us>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 8:38 AM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A
Subject: apartments

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Hello, 
I am a resident in the Bella Vista neighborhood and I just wanted to let you know that we (my husband and I and many 
neighbors) are not in favor of the apartment complex being built behind the neighborhood. We have many concerns.. 
Increase traffic-walking and vehicles, potential crime increase, property values, Destruction of green space, noise from 
construction. This idea will not be good for our area. There is already too many cars trying to get out of gagel onto Dixie, 
which can take up to 30 minutes! With the new businesses and added people in this tight area it will destroy not only 
our neighborhood but the whole Dixie/shively area, which is already in disarray. Please reconsider. It is hard enough to 
find a decent place to live in the south end. We just want our kids to have a safe place to grow up. It will be hard to let 
them play with an extra 100 or more cars coming through 2 tight roads. Thank you, Kari Harper 


